
C23-222  

 

  

  
  

September 5, 2023  
  
  
ORDERED:   
     

That Superintendent’s Recommendation #23-207, be adopted as follows: that the School Committee 

approve the Monday, March 18, 2024 professional day be rescheduled to Tuesday, March 5, 2024 

Presidential Primary Election Day. 

 

      A true copy:  

      Attest:   

             Ariel B. Kennebrew  

                   Executive Secretary to the Cambridge School Committee  

    
c:     Superintendent   
      
 


